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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
                       ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 21   


 

4th March 2015
Parent Governor Elections
Mrs Lynne McDonald and Mr Geraint Hughes both stood for election as parent governor and we were very fortunate to have two such high quality candidates who have both shown themselves to be supportive of the school. As we also had a vacancy for a LA appointed governor we have approached the LA and asked them to appoint Mr Hughes in this position, which they have been very happy to do. This means that Mrs MacDonald has been appointed as a parent governor. We would like to welcome Mrs McDonald and Mr Hughes to the governing body and look forward to working with them for the benefit of the pupils and the school.

Young Voices

Good luck to the choir who are performing at Young Voices in Manchester this evening
World Book Day
Please don’t forget that it is World Book Day tomorrow and your child is invited to to dress up as their favourite book character.  There will also be a competition for the best potato dressed as a book character! We will be distributing free £1 book vouchers on the day but for those with the patience to save the vouchers the book fair will be arriving in school on Thursday 16th April and will include a stock of £1 books (so free with a voucher). Please note that only one voucher can be used per purchase both at the book fair and in bookshops.
Cheerleading Competition
Good luck to Ignition and the stunt teams who are competing at Sheffield Sports Arena on Saturday. We are sure they will make us proud!
Class 4 to URC
On Tuesday 10th March Class 4 will be walking up to URC after lunch to take part in Rewind to Easter, a set of activities which have designed to give them a greater understanding of the Easter story. 
Bug Busting Day – Thursday 12th March
At a recent meeting of the Glossop headteachers it was agreed that it would be a good idea to have a Glossop wide bug busting day when every school asked the parents of their pupils to check for head lice and treat as necessary. We hope that by having a co-ordinated effort we can reduce the likelihood of re-infestation. Please do your part and check your child’s hair.
Staff Training Days

School will be closed on Friday 27th March, Monday 1st June and Monday 29th June for staff training.

Jo Griffin, Headteacher
